
08/12/2020 

MS Hope Schuttinga 
- 11 Coramba street ST 
Sydney, North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Hope.schuttinga@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This should not go ahead it is in the worst possible spot in a small suburb with little to no 
parking for residents. It is a danger to to residents as it will make this road Unnecessarily busy 
which also poses a high danger to the kids if this goes ahead. This childcare centre should 
have never even been approved for one and should never have been allowed to plan for. It is a 
shame the council does not even talk to residents in the suburb and inform about this. The 
council should be ashamed and should not carry out anything in this suburb without consent 
from residents. This childcare centre does not and should not be made. 

Sent: 8/12/2020 12:20:48 PM
Subject: Online Submission


